New Beginnings Preschool
Mandated Reporting of Suspected Child Abuse or Neglect
New Beginnings Preschool is committed to providing the children in our care with a safe and healthy environment.  Our Policy is to comply with all applicable state laws and regulations regarding prevention and reporting of suspected abuse or neglect.  Staff members are mandatory reporters and are required to report suspected abuse or neglect to the appropriate authorities, such as the Florida Department of Social Services and Child Protective Services.  Staff members are also required to promptly inform the Center’s management of any suspected abuse or neglect.  
It is our mutual responsibility to provide a safe and nurturing environment for the children in our care.  Together we can make a positive difference.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact a member of management.
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